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10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 9 April 1984

Review Body for Nursing Staff, Midwives, Health Visitors
and Professions Allied to Medicine

The Review Body chaired by Sir John Greenborough has
produced two reports on nursing staff, midwives and health
visitors; and on professions allied to medicine. The Prime
Minister has seen the reports and feels that before responding
Ministers will need to consider the recommendations of the
other Review Bodies which should be received before Easter.

We will then arrange a meeting of the Ministers responsible
for Review Body groups. I enclose a copy of the two reports
and am also sending copies to David Peretz in the Treasury.

I would be grateful if you would ensure that for the timebeing
this report is shown only to the Secretary of State and the
Chancellor and to their Permanent Secretaries. 1 am also
copying this letter to Richard Hatfield (Cabinet Office).

Andrew Turnbull

Steve Godber, Esq.,
Department of Health and Social Security.
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